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Upcoming 

dates... 
Wednesday 20th March to 

Friday 22nd March 

Year 5 Residential 

  Attendance Matters 

At Swan Lane Fist School 

The class with the highest 

attendance this week is... 

Class 4C 

97% 

Our whole school value this 

half term is 

Respect 

In Collective Worship this week, we looked at all of the Sustainable Development Goals and what 

they stand for. We also considered the importance of Easter to Christianity. 

Tuesday 19th March 

Year 2 to Cotswold    

Wildlife Park 

Last Friday, ‘The Professor’ came to school and delivered his workshop called 

‘Science...The Best Bits’.  We explored forces, electricity, space, plants and   

dinosaurs. He also bought a range of interesting resources and machines with 

him.  It was a great way to start British Science Week and get the children 

enthused by all things Science  

British Science Week 

The week began with a Science workshop for each year group in the hall. 

Each year group was then given a Science experiment to conduct. Reception 

turned chocolate from a solid to a liquid and back to a solid again. Year 

1 tested biscuits to see which was the best to dunk! Year 5 measured the 

effects of gravity on falling objects, measuring the crater they made in a  

flour base. 

Gold leaf 

3 points 

Silver leaf –2 points 

CLASS 2B 

Bronze leaf –1 point 

CLASS 3V 

Tuesday 19th March 

Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 21st March 

Rainbows and Recipes 

Year 4 and 5 parents –

invite only 

Friday 22nd March 

Outstanding Learner 

Assembly -invite only 



     

     

Together we’ve 

raised over 

£280 for 

Comic Relief. 

Thank you! 

This week we hosted the Enterprise     

Workshops. Once again we were blown away 

by the support we received. Together we 

have raised over £400. This will go      

towards our next project within our school 

grounds. Thank you so much! 

A huge round of applause for this week’s 

Outstanding Learners... 

RG: Nathaniel     RW: Sihana    1C: Anna     

1A: Sophia   2R: Lenka    2B: Elizabete     

3V: Valentin    3K: Jamie Reynolds-Munroe   

4HE: Lola    4C: Forest School     

5S: Matthew  5B: Mimi   

The School Nurse, Carol Ricketts, joined Mrs. 

Manion at the Family Key Worker Coffee 

Morning. Carol gave advice and tips around 

bedtime routines for children. Those that   

attended said that it was very useful. 

Mrs. Manion’s next Drop In session is planned 

for Friday 26th April. The PLT sold all of the Red Noses before school last week 

which meant that they raised £400 for Comic Relief! 

If your child has medication that is 

held in school, please check that it is 

in date and replace it if it is out of 

date. It is a parent’s responsibility to 

ensure that medication is in date. 


